
COVID-19 Policies for Little Star Daycare 

Beginning Nov 2, 2020 

 

Drop Off: 

1. (Prior to drop off) Complete online health screening for each child – link found in HiMama 

2. Wash hands 

3. Only one adult in the building dropping off 

 

Pick Up: 

1. Wash hands 

2. Only one adult in the building to pick up 

 

Masks must be worn by: 

- Children over the age of 6 

- All adults/teachers 

 

If you and/or someone in your household has been around someone for more than 15 minutes who 

has tested positive for COVID-19: 

- That person who was in direct contact must quarantine for 14 days. Day 0 marks the day of 

contact. 

- Before the person who was in direct contact can enter the building, a negative test must be 

shown and approved by Director, Krystina Schumacher. It is recommended to be tested 5 days 

after the day contact was made (A negative COVID test does NOT negate quarantine) 

 

If you test positive for COVID-19: 

- Complete isolation for 10 days. Day 0 marks the day the test was taken 

- Only when symptoms are gone (for 24 hours) can you enter the building. 

- Anyone in your household will begin quarantine AFTER your 10 days has passed, for symptoms 

can pop up any time between 2-14 days after exposure. 

 

 



Notes: 

- If at any point, you or someone in your household gets tested, your child may not return to 

daycare until that COVID test result comes back 

- If your child is experiencing a fever (100.4) – they may not return until they have been fever 

free without the use of medication for 48 hours 

- If your child is experiencing any two of the COVID symptoms, we ask that your child get a 

COVID test and quarantine until test results return (symptoms listed on page 3)  

Quarantine includes: 

- NOT leaving for work, school or other activities. STAY HOME. 

Isolation includes: 

- NOT leaving for work, school or other activities. STAY HOME AND AWAY FROM OTHERS IN 

YOUR HOUSEHOLD. 

Other Notes: 

- You will be billed regardless of attendance. The only time you will not be charged, is if the 

entire classroom must be shut down. 

 

** These policies were created with help from the Eau Claire County Health Department.  

**These policies will remain in effect until otherwise stated 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


